
 
 

 

Dates for your diary 

19/09/19 - Fluoride Varnish Application (Gelli)  

24/09/19—Meet the Teacher (3:20pm and 5pm) 

28/09/19 & 19/10/19 - Cross-Country 

07/10/19– 10/10/19 - Swimming Yr 3 and 4 

11/10/19 - Rural schools Welsh/Sports Cluster day (Ty Nant) 

14/10/19– 18/10/19 - Swimming KS2 

08/10/19 - Cycle Training Yr 6 

W/c 21/10/19 -  Parent evening (more info to follow) 

30/09/19 - Harvest Festival   

25/10/19- Break up for Half term 
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       An Exciting Start!   

 

 

Leaving School 

All children in Ty Nant have been given a letter for parental        
permission to walk home alone at the end of the school day. 
Please see Miss Richards if you have not completed this                  
permission slip. 

Introduction     

Dear Parents and Guardians,                                                                                                                                                                             
Welcome to another school year at Tynyrheol Primary. I would like to introduce myself, my name is Richard Edwards and I am 

the new seconded Head Teacher. Firstly, a big thank you, to all members of the school community who have offered messages 

of support and for the welcome Miss Richards and I have had in Tynyrheol. I look forward to working closely with the          

community to build relationships and to ensure we provide the best opportunities for our children in the future. Miss Richards 

is our new Deputy Head Teacher teaching Dosbarth Ty Nant which consists of Years 3,4, 5 and 6, supported by Mrs Lewis. Mrs 

Bruce will be teaching Dosbarth Gelli consisting of Nursey, Reception, Years 1 and 2, supported by Miss Goldsworthy and Mrs 

Street.  If you have any concerns or require further information about our class organisation please do not hesitate to contact 

me at the school. 

Diolch yn Fawr, 

Mr R Edwards 

Safeguarding Our Children 

Protecting children and young  people from abuse is a shared                   
responsibility for everyone. It should never be assumed that                    
somebody else will recognise and report the signs when               
children or young people are at risk. Designated Safeguarding 
Persons are Mr R Edwards, Miss. R .Richards and Mrs. A. 
Bruce. The Child Protection Governor for the school is Mr. J. 
Wilson and Social Services Duty Desk is 01656 642320 
  

Making autumn pictures 

with leaves. 

We made hedgehogs using 

pine cones and playdough. 

We loved exploring in the community on our  

autumn scavenger hunt! We made woodland 

animals from the things we collected. 

We used our ratio and measuring skills to make slime! We enjoyed learning coding skills with a LEGO WeDo. 


